
New Website! 
 
Welcome to our new website! The Society of Song, Yuan, and Conquest Dynasties Studies 
would like to express our deep appreciation for the dedication of Professor Li-Ying Bao, Mr. Joe 
Grosskruetz, and Ms. Foong Min Wong at the University of Wisconsin-Eau Claire in redesigning 
our site during the summer and fall of 2018. Their tireless efforts were supported by a grant from 
UW-EC, for which we are also grateful. Reiko Shinno, then SSYCDS Secretary, worked closely 
with the design team throughout and is happy to receive suggestions for improvements. Images 
of artworks on the site are credited at the bottom of each page, and include links to source 
information where available.  
 


